








Narrative as submitted with online application #MM-23-23538, Jan. 13, 2023 

 

 

Shelyn Garcia 

560 State Road 

May 16 Lot 61 

 

Clarify the language in the existing special permit about which insulation 

products may be kept on site to align with what the applicant believes was 

the original intention of the Board. We propose the following clarifications: 

1. No spray foam insulation will be delivered or kept on site. 

2. Fiberglass and mineral wool insulation can be kept on site and must be 

kept indoors. 

3. Two commercial deliveries of fiberglass and mineral wool insulation to 

the site per month. 




